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4
th
 October 2021  

 
 

Mr David Cullinane, TD 

Dail Eireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 
 

RE:  PQ Ref 45298/21 

 

 
Dear Deputy Cullinane 

 

An Academic Partner of Trinity College Dublin 

 

I write in response to the above PQ - please see the response below the PQ. 

 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of staff positions unfilled at Tallaght 
University Hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter. David Cullinane 

 
I wish to advise you that we currently have 79 vacancies advertised and we have an 

additional 99 posts offered and going through the pre-employment recruitment phase. 

 
The Hospital is running an active recruitment campaign for nursing staff at present. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
MR JOHN KELLY 

DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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